
11/12/2020 

MRS Josephine Iacobbe 
- 31 Bangaroo ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
josiei@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

justify the inadequate parking numbers are being cancelled from 20th December 2020. This 
means more people will drive than is projected. It also means that more people will drive and 
then hunt for space to park in Coramba Street, Eileen Street, Hunter Street, St Pauls (West) 
and Worrobil Street (West) to then catch the only remaining bus service from the area, the 172. 
The stops for this service are not practically walkable from the proposed centre." 

Sent: 11/12/2020 2:05:01 PM
Subject: Online Submission


